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31 July 2020 

 

Dear Customer, 
 
Subject: KETO Series Cover Change 
 
The front panels of the horizontal fused switch disconnects in the KETO series are going to 
be produced with a black cover instead of blue due to a change in the supply of coloured 
plastic.  
 
Please be assured there is no change to the sizing, performance or quality of the KETO series 
disconnects as we make this colour change. 
 
You will see a change to the black covers in our catalogue and other marketing over the next 
few months, but as always we have a good supply of disconnects in stock, so you will not 
receive the new black covered KETO series immediately. Current orders will be filled with 
blue stock. 
 
Please continue to place orders for the range in the usual way. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in contact with one of the team. 
 

 

 

Regards  

Mark Ellerton 
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